
 
 

 
EDITOR-IN-CHIEF  

Molecular & Cellular Proteomics 
 
The American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology welcomes nominations 
and applications for the position of editor-in-chief of Molecular & Cellular Proteomics. 
 
MCP publishes original research that makes a substantial contribution to the 
understanding of any area of proteomics. The next editor-in-chief should be a public-
facing thought leader, a committed advocate for authors and readers, a leader who 
listens and delegates, and an active researcher of significant accomplishment.  
 
Candidates should possess:  

• Expert knowledge of mass spectrometry and proteomics 
• Strategic planning experience 
• A
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